
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: March 31, 2021 
 
To: Priests, deacons, men and women religious, principals and 

pastors, parish communicators, Chancery and Catholic Charities 
staff, seminarians and deacons in formation 

 
From: The Most Reverend Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv. 
 
Re: Statement on the sin of racism 

           
 
During this Holy Week, Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., has 
released a statement on the sin of racism. You can find it and share it with 
your community here.   
 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2021/03/the-archbishops-holy-week-statement-on-racism/

